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Secretary of the Commission 
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Attn: Docketing and Service Branch 

Gentlemen: 

As a manufacturer with annual sales of $80, 000, 000 and 
also as the employer of 1, 900 persons, my company is 
concerned that Wisconsin has adequate and reliable supplies 
of electric energy. Therefore, we request to make a limited 
appearance in support of Wisconsin Public Service, et. al.  
in the matter of the Kewaunee Nuclear Plant, Docket No.  
50-305, Amendment to License No. DPR-43 (Increase spent 
fuel storage).  

Please advise the undersigned of the procedure to be 
,followed in making this limited appearance.  

Thank you.  

Very truly yours, 

TRP:ek 

--by czrd. *.1'




